
 

  

The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. We invite 
you to get involved. 

 

Yonge-Eglinton Secondary Plan – Consultation Meeting 

 
The City is holding a Community Consultation meeting on proposed building height limits included in the City 
staff recommended Yonge-Eglinton Secondary Plan within the vicinity of the Yonge Street and Eglinton 
Avenue intersection, as well as the potential for increasing employment opportunities around transit stations. 
Details are as follows: 

 
Date: Thursday, June 21, 2018  
Time: 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  
Place: The Roehampton Hotel, Eglinton Room 
  808 Mount Pleasant Rd, Toronto, ON  

 
Following direction from Planning and Growth Management Committee on June 7, 2018 on the Midtown in 
Focus planning study, this community consultation meeting will be focused on obtaining feedback from the 
public on: 
 

 Lowering permitted building heights for new buildings in the area generally bounded by Broadway 
Avenue to the north, Soudan Avenue to the south, Duplex Avenue to the west and Mount Pleasant 
Road to the east; and 
 

 Increasing employment opportunities within the area, including along Yonge Street, Eglinton Avenue 
and other key streets and intersections served by existing and future transit stations. 

 

Following the community consultation meeting, the feedback received and any potential amendments to the 
Yonge-Eglinton Secondary Plan will be presented at the continuation of the Special Public Meeting being held 
by the Planning and Growth Management Committee on July 5, 2018 at 11:30 a.m., or as soon as possible 
thereafter in Committee Room 1, 2nd Floor, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West. 

 
The Yonge-Eglinton Secondary Plan is part of the proposed Official Plan Amendment No. 405. You can view a 
copy of the Official Plan Amendment at: https://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2018/pg/bgrd/backgroundfile-
115666.pdf. You can also view the staff report at: 
https://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2018/pg/bgrd/backgroundfile-115684.pdf. Additional information 
regarding Midtown in Focus planning study can be found at: www.toronto.ca/planning/yongeeglinton. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 
Paul Farish, Senior Planner 
City Planning Division 
416-392-3529 
 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  
With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.  
 
Be sure to let us know if you require assistance to participate. Attendant Care Services can be made available with some 
advance notice. 
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